
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Approve and authorize the Health Services Director, or his designee, to execute on behalf of
the County Standard Agreement #29-611-33 (State #14-5547) with the Office of Statewide
Health Planning and Development (OSHPD), to pay County an amount not to exceed
$34,410 annually, not to exceed a total of $103,230, for continuation of the Family Practice
Residency Program, for the period from June 30, 2015 through August 15, 2018. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Approval of this Agreement will result in a total of $34,410 each year of this three year
agreement from the Office of Statewide Health Planning and Development for the Family
Practice Residency Program, through August 15, 2018. No County match required. 

BACKGROUND: 
Since 1978, the Board of Supervisors has approved subsequent Agreements with the State
to provide funds for the County's Family Practice Residency Program. Approval of Standard
Agreement #29-611-33 will allow continuation of the Family Practice Residency Program
at Contra Costa Regional Medical Center, including training for an additional family
practice resident for a three-year cycle beginning fiscal years 2015-2018. This agreement
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ABSENT: Federal D. Glover, District V
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I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  9, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Chris Heck, Deputy

cc: J Pigg,   C Rucker   

C. 76

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: William Walker, M.D., Health Services Director

Date: June  9, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Agreement #29-611-33 with the Office of Statewide Health Planning and Development



includes agreeing to indemnify and hold harmless the State for any and all claims arising out
of performance under this agreement. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
If this contract is not approved, the County will not receive funding to continue providing
family medicine training in the Family Practice Residency Program at Contra Costa
Regional Medicine Center.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
Not applicable.


